
 
 
 
 
March 23, 1984 
 
 
Mr. Spencer Daniels 
Assistant Attorney General 
Temple of Justice 
Olympia, Washington 98504 
 
  RE: Nick Tracy and Washington State Ferries 
   MEC Case No. 02-84 
 
Dear Mr. Daniels: 
 
The Marine Employees’ Commission acknowledges your request of March 14, 
1984 to withdraw your arbitration request of March 7, 1984 on behalf of 
Washington State Ferries, involving Captain Nick Tracy. 
 
Accordingly, we will take no further action on this matter. 
 
    Very truly yours, 
 
    MARINE EMPLOYEES’ COMMISSION 
 
    /s/ DAVID P. HAWORTH 
    Chairman 
 
 
 
 
DPH/bbw 
Cc:  Captain Boyle 
       Armand Tiberio, WSF 


